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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 24th March 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Here are the highlights of the week: 

Class Celebration Assemblies: This week we have enjoyed Topaz and Sapphire Class Parent Celebration Assemblies. It was  
wonderful seeing the children so enthusiastic about sharing their learning with their family and friends. Thank for joining us at 
these very important events.  

Gardening Plea Response: Many thanks to Mr Noyes who has kindly agreed to help the school with the digging of our vegetable 
patches. The Eco Committee were absolutely delighted to hear of this very kind offer. 

ASSA News Letter & Mothers’ Day Stall: Hopefully you have had chance to look at the first of our PTA’s Newsletter which was 
emailed to you earlier today. We hope you find the information useful. Thank you to the ASSA team who prepared Mother’s Day 
gifts for the children to buy for their Mums for the big day this Sunday! All funds raised are extremely appreciated. 

Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 27th March 2017 

 Years 3, 4 & 5 Sing-up Project Letter – 6
th

 April 

 Easter Tag Rugby Camp 
 
A few more things…. 

Stone Age Trip: Just a quick reminder about the KS2 Stone Age trip which is taking place on Friday 31
st

 March. Please remember 
to cancel any Hot School Meals which have been pre ordered for that day and that the children need to wear non-school 
uniform and bring waterproof coats and wellies. 
 

Tag Rugby Easter Camp:  Young South West, who run our Afterschool Tag Rugby Club, are holding a Tag Rugby Camp in the 
Easter Holidays on Wednesday 19

th
 April from 10am-3pm. It is open to children aged 6-16 and they cater for all abilities from 

beginners to experienced players. The session cost £30 and children will need to bring a packed lunch with them. Please 
complete the attached registration form if you would like your child to attend. 

Playground Enhancements: We are delighted to announce that next week our netball / tennis courts are having some exciting 
additions. These include the installation of basketball nets, football and tennis target boards. The objective of this investment is 
to enhance the children’s playtime and they should be complete by Wednesday. 

New Parent Handbook Photographer: On Monday we have a photographer with us all day taking photos of the children and our 
facilities. These photographs are for a New Parent Handbook which is being designed and what better way to market the school 
than have lots of photos of our wonderful children. 

Change of Date Netball Tournament: The Netball Tournament at Sherborne Girls School has now been changed to Wednesday 
5

th
 April at Leweston School at 1pm. Letters will be distributed to our Year 5 & 6 netballers shortly. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

All Saints 
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